
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC 
OPEN HOUSE  

 
RE: 15th SIDEROAD 

RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT  
HIGHWAY 27 TO 8th 

CONCESSION 
 

THURSDAY, MARCH 15, 2018 
 

5:00 – 8:00 P.M. 
Dr. William Laceby Nobleton Community 

Centre and Arena – Upstairs 

 15 Old King Road 
Nobleton, ON 

 
Members of the public are invited to attend the Public 
Information Centre to learn more about the 15th Sideroad 
road reconstruction project.. 

 
For any additional information, please contact Wayne 
Pinkney, Project Manager, at wpinkney@king.ca or at 
905-833-4575 or visit www.king.ca. 
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